
 

 

Montreal, May 6, 2019 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 
 
 
Steerer Module on Electron Pro 2016-2019 

       
Subject 

This Safety Notice applies only to the Steerer Module originally supplied with the Argon 18 
Electron Pro and used when the bike is assembled in drop bar configuration. 
 

 
 
Safety Issue 

Under extreme riding conditions or set-up, a crack may develop at the base of the steerer 
module and ultimately lead to part failure. Therefore, no Electron Pro should be ridden in 
drop bar configuration using the originally supplied steerer module until a replacement  
part is provided by Argon 18. This does not affect Electron Pro bikes assembled with the 
pursuit handle bar. 
 

Steerer Module 



 

 

 
Replacement Program 

To fix this issue, Argon 18 will replace, free of charge, all affected steerer modules with a 
new, more robust part. This new replacement steerer module should become available for 
shipping between May 24 and May 31, 2019.  
 
The replacement part will be shipped promptly via express courier: 

• to Argon 18 retailers in North America who have sold the Electron Pro. 
• to Regional Distributors elsewhere in the world who will then forward the parts to 

their retailers who have sold the Electron Pro. 
 
All original steerer modules will need to be replaced with the new part. Installation of the 
new part needs to be done as per instructions provided in the Electron Pro frame assembly 
guides. Once replaced, the original part should be discarded. 
 
For additional information or questions regarding this Safety Notice, please contact:  

• Your retailer (if in North America)  

• Your retailer or Argon 18’s Regional Distributor (if outside North America) 

 

Thank you for your support.  
 
 
Technical Service Department 
Argon 18 
 

 

 

 


